



Welcome to Bushes Primary's June Newsletter

Keeping in Touch



Don't forget to keep in touch with the day-to-day events at Bushes by visiting our website (https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/bushes/) and your child's Seesaw page.



That Parent Council

All parents and carers are invited to and welcome at the last Parent Council meeting of this school session. It is scheduled for Tuesday 3rd June at 6.30pm in the staff room and will also be our AGM.

I would like to express my gratitude to all members of our Parent Council for their hard work and dedication over the school year. They have organised a variety of fundraising events which have been hugely successful and have raised lots of money. You are a credit to our school, and we are extremely lucky to have you! This money has been used to do the following:

- Subsidise school trips for every child in the school
- Fund the P7 prom and leaving gift (High School tie)
- Christmas Panto
- Food for class Christmas parties
- Contributing towards the bus for the residential trip for Primary 6 pupils

Your continued support of these events is crucial, and we hope all of our parents will continue to support our work next session.

Primary 7 Prom and Awards Ceremony

Our annual Primary 7 prom will take place in the school hall from 7pm until 9pm on Tuesday 24th June.

Parents and Carers of Primary 7 pupils are invited to attend our Primary 7's Award Ceremony on Thursday 26th June at 1.30pm. This is always an equally exciting and emotional event as we celebrate our Primary 7's time at Bushes and look forward to moving onto High School.



Warm Weather

Hopefully we will continue to have some sunshine in the final coming weeks of the session. I would like to remind parents that should you wish your child to wear sunscreen this should be applied to children prior to coming to school as school staff are not permitted to apply sunscreen to your child. It may also be beneficial for your child to have a hat with them to wear when they are outside.

Reports



Pupil's end of year reports will be issued in the coming weeks along with a parent and pupil feedback form. We would really appreciate you taking the time to discuss the report with your child and return the feedback form to us. We value and make use of the feedback we receive.



Classes for Session 25-26

Work is well underway in the creation of classes for session 25-26 and details of these will be issued as soon as it is possible for me to do so. Children will have the opportunity to meet with their new teacher and classmates prior to the end of term.



Celebrating Children's Successes!

I have had some lovely visits over the last few weeks from several children wishing to share their achievements outside of school with me. I am delighted to share these with you all.

Thomas P4 – trophy and a medal from ESF25 Youth football tournament for being part of the team who were the 'Fair Play Winners'. Medal for taking part in 'Bonne Banks' football tournament

Mylah P4 – trophy and a medal from ESF25 Youth football tournament for being part of the team who were the 'Fair Play Winners'. Medal for taking part in 'Bonne Banks' football tournament

Kaiden P2/1 – Football trophy for scoring from the half-way line!

Hallie P1 – certificate from dancing at a competition

Lucy P7 - medal and keyring for taking part in Gymnastic festival called 'Gymfest'

Quinn P4 – trophy from Girls Brigade for 'Outstanding Achievement'

Rory P2 – trophy for being 'Renfrew FC Player of the Week'

Harrison P3 – certificate and medal from Boys' Brigade for 40th anniversary, certificate and medal for promotion to Junior Section

Nelly P1 – medal for taking part in a 5k 'Race for Life'

Romi P1 – certificate for being 'star of the week' at swimming

Neve P1 – certificate for completing Level 1 swimming



Holidays

Our last day of session 2024-25 will be Friday 27th June and please note that we finish at 1pm on this day. The school will reopen for session 2025-26 on Monday 18th August.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of you a healthy and happy summer, hopefully with lots of sunshine!

Dates for your Diary



June	
Tuesday 3 rd	Parent Council AGM Meeting 6.30pm
Wednesday 18 th and Thursday 19 th	P7 School Show
Tuesday 24 th	P7 Prom
Thursday 26 th	P7 Leavers' Service PM
Friday 27 th	Finish at 1pm

Please note some dates may be unavoidably changed

Yours sincerely,

Craig McCrorie